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Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Kristin Lucas  

Address 
6897 South Zelkova Court 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3017518968  

Email 
kelucas86@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am 100% against the mask mandate for this county. We should be able to make health decisions for ourselves and our children, not 
be forced to comply with unsupported claims that wearing a mask helps control the spread of COVID. If a person wants to wear one 
they should be able to, if not then they should not be forced. Masks are disgusting. Breathing in your own breath and saliva is 
unhealthy. Even the package of most masks state that they are not intended to control the spread of disease. They are useless!!! 
Forced mask wearing is driving people out of this county in herds. The small businesses are suffering because of the mandates the 
commissioners have put in place. People do not want to shop, eat, and socialize in this county anymore because of this. PLEASE let it 
be up to the individual if they want to wear a mask or not. Why are the commissioners so power hungry to force this upon a free 
society? Mark my words…if you put this mandate into law, you can kiss your political career goodbye because you will surely be 
voted out at the next elections.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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